
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians  

From: Christie Ruff, Regional Director Employee Health, Wellness and Safety  

Date: Aug. 18, 2022   

Re: Employee Health Update: New Blog and Immunization Reminder  

How Horizon is Helping Employees Be Healthy blog  

Our team is excited to share our blog post about three new initiatives to assist in the 
continued pandemic efforts for COVID-19 and to help keep our employees healthy: 

• employee greeter program at our four large regional hospitals; 
• on-site COVID-19 booster clinics; 
• and an enhanced outdoor seating project. 

COVID-19 immunization clinic reminder  
 
Employee Health and Wellness is hosting weekly vaccination clinics on Wednesdays. To 
request an appointment at one of our on-site clinics please call the number for your area: 
 

Fredericton 506-452-5469 Room 2311A DECRH 
Moncton 506-857-5373 Room 6508 (6th floor) TMH  
Miramichi  506-623-3219 Level 2, same area as Employee Health 

MRH 
Saint John  506-648-6959 Level 0, Employee Health SJRH  

 
If you have an appointment booked with us, please consider the following:   

1. Bring a copy of your immunization record.  
2. Bring a signed copy of the consent form. To download, click here.   
3. If you are unwell or unable to keep your appointment, please cancel by calling 

the clinic in your area.  
 

Thank you!  
 

Our team wants to thank you for your ongoing effort to ensure the protection of our 
vulnerable population through the COVID-19 pandemic.  Wearing your PPE, washing 
your hands and distancing while in your workplace makes a difference!   We truly 
appreciate it.   

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://horizonnb.ca/blogs/how-horizon-is-helping-employees-be-healthy/?utm_source=Horizon+Health+Network+-+R%C3%A9seau+de+sant%C3%A9+Horizon&utm_campaign=9aec8c540e-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_11_30_2018_14_47_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_2332c43dd3-9aec8c540e-357703303
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Documents/COVID-19-consent-form%20booster%201%20page.pdf

